
 
 
 

Mask Policy 
To comply with the AAD’s requirements for the 2022 Annual Meeting in 
Boston AND all WDS event venues, the Women’s Dermatologic Society 
(WDS) is adopting this policy to safeguard the health of our members, 
event attendees, and their guests from infectious diseases, such as 
COVID-19 or influenza. This policy is based on guidance from the 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and state and local 
health authorities. 
 
Masks are mandatory during all WDS events and meetings, regardless 
of vaccination status, except when outdoors, while eating or drinking, 
or while speaking during the event. Attendees are responsible for 
providing their own masks.  
 


